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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & carers, 
 
Welcome to The Link as we reach the end of the first half 
term and for pupils who have already finished their week, 
we hope you enjoy a lovely and restful half term break.  
Today in school, staff have been spending the day          
involved in Professional Development activities and   
preparation for pupils returning after the half term break.  
 
Wow! what an absolutely amazing performance of Six, 
The Musical!  The pupils performing were amazing,     
supported by fellow pupils backstage, front of house and 
technical/lighting. Also, huge thanks to Mr Wise and Ms 
Chapman, other staff who supported meet and greet, 
refreshments and supervision and to parents, carers and 
helpers for their contribution, whatever the scale, to 
make the show so special.  I am sure that if you were  
fortunate enough to have come along to watch, you were 
as bowled over by the show as I was.  Well done to all 
involved! 
 
This half term has seen a significant amount of work  
completed in lessons as teachers help pupils gain more 
knowledge in their journey through the curriculum.  Of 
course, school is about more than just lessons, so it has 
been lovely to see pupils involved in the extra curricular 
events that are too numerous to name.  However,        
returning to the biggest whole school event this term, we 
are very pleased to share the fantastic video that was 
made by year 11 pupils Finn Middleton of Church         
Stretton School Sponsored Walk 2023!  Fantastic            
Finn - thank you! 
 
Enjoy the half term break and we look forward to           
welcoming pupils back on Monday 06th November. 
 
John Parr 
Headteacher 

Dates for your Diary 
30th Oct - 3rd Nov - Half Term 

Thurs 2nd -  Mon 6th Nov - Year 11 Berlin Trip 

Monday 6th Nov - Return to school  

Thurs 9th Nov - Year 8 Darwin and Jebb Progress  
Evening 

Thurs 16th Nov - Year 8 Owen and Wylie Progress 
Evening 

Tues 21st Nov - Years 7-11  Nasal Flu Vaccinations  

Fri 17th Nov - Snowdome Trip (Ski Trip Students Only) 

When we return after Half 
Term it will be Week A 

Tutor Time Take-away 
This weeks' focus was on Social, Moral, Spiritual,     
Cultural. Please do ask your child about the topic and 
get them to explain to you what was discussed. 

 

Pupil Absence Procedure 

Please click here for information regarding reporting a 

pupil absence. Thank you. 

Poppy Appeal 

Poppies and stationary items can now be bought at 

break and lunch times in reception in support of the 

poppy appeal. Thank you to our Prefects who are 

spending their own time helping to sell these. 

 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sponsored-walk-2023
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sponsored-walk-2023
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/absence-procedure


Please can students collect lunch passes for their PE 

lunch time clubs from the PE office at the start of the 

week. Students can then show this pass to enter the 

queue on first  calling.  

A reminder that students who cannot take part in PE 

should always bring a note and their PE kit to take 

part in other roles. 

Sporting  

News 

 Calling all EQUESTRIANS: 
 

Mrs Juliet Orme, has kindly offered to take on the administration of a Church Stretton Equestrian Team. This        
involves entering competitions as an individual and sometimes as a team to represent the school in NSEA           
competitions.  
 
In order to take part in NSEA competitions, a school needs to affiliate its riding squad to the NSEA. The school riding 
squad is made up of girls and boys of all ages and equestrian competitions are one of the few activities in which 
riders compete as equals, regardless of their age, sex or the size of their horse. You can find more information 
here: NSEA - Industry experts & providers of inter-school equestrian competitions 
 
If you are interested in the above please email Mrs Orme with the following information: 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: 
Email contact: 
Son/daughter name: 
Son/daughter DOB: 
 
Send to: julietorme@yahoo.co.uk  

Fixture Results 

 

Year Rugby 7 vs Bishop Castle 

In an exciting school rugby clash, the Year 7s demonstrated their strength and skill by securing a convincing victory 

over Bishops Castle. With a final score of 4 tries to 0, it was a remarkable performance by the young athletes, with 

Tommy and Tom emerging as the stars of the game. 

In conclusion, the Year 7s exhibited a remarkable performance, securing a resounding 4-0 victory over Bishops   

Castle. Team effort, both in attack and defence, showcased their incredible potential. The future of school rugby 

looks bright with such a talented group of young athletes on display. Congratulations to the Year 7s for their      

outstanding victory! 

 

Year Rugby 8 vs Bishops Castle and Ludlow 

In a spectacular day of school sports, the Year 8 team displayed their prowess by securing not one, but two          

victories against Ludlow and Bishops Castle. The young athletes delivered exceptional performances in both 

games, with standout contributions from Will, Max, and Sonny. 

These back-to-back wins demonstrated the incredible depth of talent and teamwork within the Year 8 team. They 

showcased not only their individual skills but also their collective ability to work together seamlessly on the field. 

The entire Year 8 squad should be applauded for their outstanding performances, and they are undoubtedly a 

team to watch in the school's sports calendar. Congratulations to Year 8 on their remarkable achievements! 

https://www.nsea.org.uk/


Upcoming fixtures after half-term: 

Wednesday, November 7th: 7th and 8th-grade girls will participate in a Rugby Development day at Clee 

Hill. 

Thursday, November 9th: U13 girls will compete in a Football match at Ludlow. 

Tuesday, November 14th: Students in Year 7 to 9 will take part in a Basketball event at Oldbury. 

Thursday, November 16th: There will be two sports fixtures on this day - KS4 Badminton and U13 Boys 

Football. 

Wednesday, November 22nd: Year 7 and 8 students will engage in a Rugby event. 

Thursday, November 23rd: There will be two sports events on this day - Yr 7 Netball and Yr 7 Basketball. 

Tuesday, November 28th: Students in KS3 will participate in a Badminton competition. 

 

These fixtures promise an exciting period of sports activities for the school community, featuring a variety 

of sports such as rugby, football, basketball, badminton, and netball. Best of luck to all the participating 

teams! 

Next terms PE timetable can be 

found HERE 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/PE%20Timetable%20Term%201B%202023.pdf


Science Club 

This term Science club is about witchcraft and wizardry in the real world. We have been making potions 

and this week we grew some snakes from icing sugar! Science club is open to all year 7 students and runs 

on week B on Wednesday lunchtimes in B3. These pictures show what we grew this week.  

 

 



What’s on -Music 

Monday 3.30 – 5.00 - Monday Night Noise 

*** 

Tuesday 12.45 – 1.15 - Orchestra 

*** 

Wednesday 12.45 – 1.15 – Choir 

*** 

 

 













Your child's screen time  

What is the problem?  

Spending time online and on devices can be a positive thing. But high levels of screen time can 
put your child more at risk of:  

Being bullied online  
Abuse and grooming (when someone builds a relationship with a child to exploit or 
abuse them)  
Seeing inappropriate content  
Not getting enough sleep and exercise  

  

4 steps you can take to protect your child.  

  

1. Set parental controls on devices  
 

Use parental controls to restrict access to in-app purchases and explicit or age-rated content, 
and, on some devices, how long they can spend on the device.  
You will need to set a password. Make sure it is different from the password used to access the 
device, and that your child does not know it.  
Parental controls are usually located under ‘Settings.’ See below for more detailed instructions 
for    different devices.  

2. Agree rules on screen time  
 

There are mixed views on ‘safe’ screen time, but you could agree some limits to stop screen 
time interfering with your child’s sleep or family activities:  

Make a plan together and stick to it. You could set media-free times and zones, like 
during meals or in bedrooms.  
Try to avoid screens an hour before bedtime.  
Model the behaviour you want to see – which may mean no screen time for you at the 
times agreed with your child. Children are more likely to learn from example.  
Try to minimise snacking during screen time.  
Turn not using screens into a game, using apps like Forest, where not using devices 
is        rewarded  

3. Talk to your child about staying safe online  
 

Tell them:  
To be aware that anyone can pretend to be a child online.  
If they talk to people they do not know, not to give away personal information – like 
what street they live on or where they go to school, or to share their location with 
them. To say no to any requests, they get for images or videos, and stop talking to the 
other person if they are asked for these things.  
To set their profiles to private, to limit what others can see.  
To be ‘share aware’ – think carefully about what they share and with whom. Once it is 
out there, they have no control over what the other person does with it. Remember, it 
is illegal to take, share or view sexual images of under-18s, full stop!  
If they see something that upsets them, or someone bullies them, to tell an adult they 
trust.  

Do not feel confident starting a conversation with your child about what they are up to online? 
Read this advice from the NSPCC: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/talking-child-online-safety/  

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/expert-opinion/need-help-managing-kids-screen-time-the-forest-app-can-help/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/


4. Encourage off-screen activities  
 

Help your child get active for the recommended 60 minutes a day:  
See nhs.uk/change4life/activities for free ideas for activities and games.  
Try an app that’s designed to get children active – see the examples 
at internetmatters.org/resources/apps-guide/apps-to-help-kids-get-active/  
 
 

  
Sources  
Physical activity guidelines for children and young people, NHS  
Covid-19: Lockdown measures and children’s screen time  
The health impacts of screen time: a guide for clinicians and parents, Royal College of Paediat-
rics and Child Health  
Sharing nudes and semi-nudes: advice for education settings working with children and young 
people, GOV.UK – Department for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport and UK Council for Internet 
Safety SHARE Checklist, GOV.UK – HM Government  

STRETTON LIVE LOUNGE REVIEW 

 

 

 

 

Enjoyed by many students, 

The live lounge gave students a platform to perform to their peers in a supportive            
environment and with professional sound and lighting design. Our latest Live Lounge took 
place just last week, it was a wonderful time, and it felt as if we were all one big family. the 
vocals and the instruments were stunning, and it was only £1 pound, which was going     
towards our learning and providing more instruments. one thing I would change was if u 
put it out more public, for example in the hall as I'm sure many people would love to see 
it. oh, and I forgot to mention there was cake as well. Overall, it was an amazing                
experience for all, and I thoroughly enjoyed it. 

From 

THE SECRET REVIEWER, HAVE A GUESS WHO I AM 

http://www.nhs.uk/change4life/activities
http://www.internetmatters.org/resources/apps-guide/apps-to-help-kids-get-active/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/exercise/physical-activity-guidelines-children-and-young-people/
https://lordslibrary.parliament.uk/covid-19-lockdown-measures-and-childrens-screen-time/
https://www.rcpch.ac.uk/resources/health-impacts-screen-time-guide-clinicians-parents
https://www.rcpch.ac.uk/resources/health-impacts-screen-time-guide-clinicians-parents
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/sharing-nudes-and-semi-nudes-advice-for-education-settings-working-with-children-and-young-people
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/sharing-nudes-and-semi-nudes-advice-for-education-settings-working-with-children-and-young-people
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/sharing-nudes-and-semi-nudes-advice-for-education-settings-working-with-children-and-young-people
https://sharechecklist.gov.uk/



















